LTCCP 2006-16 SUBMISSION

Submissions close on 5 May 2006

| do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be

considered.

| am completing this submission:

For yourself

Number of people you represent:

My submission refers to:
Summary Version of the LTCCP

Page Number:

| also want to respond to: Other

Name:

Organisation:

Daytime Phone:

3546484

Evening Phone:

3546484

Email:

chatabox100@hotmail.com

Address:

37a Cavendish Road, Casebrook

Your Submission:

Do you have any comments on the major projects in our
Draft Community Plan?

| object very strongly to the closing of the Redwood and Bishopdale libraries.
I do not like the Papanui branch even though it is closer. | lived in Bishopdale
and joined the library there when it first opened. | have been a member of the
Christchurch and Selwyn libraries. You should go and see how many older
people use these two libraries. A lot cannot travel far and to be hones, they
shouldn't have to. The libraries are a meeting place, especially in the winter,
when it is nice and warm in the libary. With power and fuel costs spiralling
out of control, surely you can have a bit of heart and think of these people

.and leave OYUR libraries alone.

Do you have any comments on groups of activities (The
activities and services the Council provides?)

Do you have any other comments or suggestions you want
to make?




